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- The end of the first semester was January 21st. Student were 

busy finishing up the semester on a strong note and 

preparing for their exams that were held January 19th, 20th, 

and 21st.  

 

- Kris Waslar was chosen as the Golden Apple Award Winner 

for the month.  Kris is the freshman class advisor and a math 

teacher here at the high school.  She brings a very upbeat 

and positive outlook to work every day.   

 

- The Robotics Team and ESports teams will soon begin their 

competition seasons.  The teams are coached by Jason Burt 

and Erin Ziems.   

 

- Dollars for Scholars have been continuing their fundraising 

through their “half-court shot for a pop” promotion.  Try your 

luck at the next basketball game to see if you can sink a 

half-court shot!  

 

- Thursday February 3rd at 6:00 pm in the high school library, 

we will have a representative from Monroe County 

Community College here for “Financial Aid Information 

Night”.  Seniors and their parents are encouraged to attend 

to learn more about the FASFA process, grants, loans, and 

scholarships.    

 

 


